
 

TOWN OF TUXEDO 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Town Board of the Town of Tuxedo will 

be holding a public hearing on Monday July 26
th

 at 7:00pm or as soon thereafter as the 

matter can be heard at the Tuxedo Town Hall, One Temple Drive, Tuxedo, New York to 

receive public comments upon and to consider the report from the Tuxedo Community 

Police Reform and Revitalization Collaborative Committee. A copy of the Report has 

been filed with the Town Clerk’s Office and is available for inspection by any interested 

person Monday through Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. and can also be viewed 

online at www.tuxedogov.org. 

 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD OF THE 

     TOWN OF TUXEDO 
 
       
     MARISA DOLLBAUM, TOWN CLERK 

 

 

 

 
July 15, 2021 

 
 

 


